
Co-op Coalition Survey: Electronic Voting 
 

Thanks to the 15 members who took the time to respond to this survey. Of the 15, only one reported using 
electronic voting.  Following is the original question and the table with one response. 
 
Mike O'Dell, Director 
DC Cooperative Housing Coalition 
www.CoopsDC.org 
CooperativesDC@aol.com 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In a message dated: Mon, Oct 8, 2018 4:05 pm 
 
In December 2016, we sent a survey about voting methods.  This member-requested survey wants to know 
what companies are used by co-ops for electronic/on-line voting.  Please send your response by Friday, 
October 26. 
--------------- 
 
Q: If your community uses online voting for your annual meetings, what vendor do you use and would you 
recommend them? 
 
DC Cooperative Housing Coalition 
www.CoopsDC.org 
 
Serving the District’s cooperative housing community since 1984 

 
300+ units We were very happy with their services. 

http://www.votehoanow.com/ 
  
Ruth Ingoldsby, CMCA®, EBP 
Vote HOA Now 
Office: 480-550-9343 
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